
SRX Service Update – M/V Santa Teresa v.245N/250S 

EUA Advisory 

Mar 25, 2025 

Dear Valued ONE Customer, 

  

Please be advised, to counter the delays experienced on her previous voyage, coupled 

with berth unavailability at Algeciras TTIA terminal, the M/V Santa Teresa v.245N/250S will 

omit her Algeciras TTIA call. 

Cargo originally planned for loading from Algeciras TTIA Terminal will be transferred to the 

M/V Kalahari Express v.251S, calling Algeciras TTIA on 27 March 2025 (ETA). 

Algeciras TTIA import cargo has been discharged on Algeciras APMT, Sunday 23 March 

2025. 

 

 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. 

Contact details can be found on our website https://www.one-line.com/. 

Sincerely, 

ONE Global Liner Management Division 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
https://www.one-line.com/

